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I live in Maitland and have had a need to access Hunter Health services for eye care for 
Macula Degeneration as a emergency only to discover that the Hunter does not have a Eye 
hospital attached to John Hunter Hospital I find this is unacceptable as Sydney has one 
available. It is imperative that we have this service to access for our well-being 


